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March 21, 2018

Ms. Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord,NH 03301

Re: DG 17- 1 9 1 , Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty
Utilities — Keene Division; Tariff Change-Standard Heat Content Value

Dear Ms. Rowland:

By this letter, the Staff of the Safety Division wishes to advise the Commission,
the Company, and all interested persons that it requires more time to analyze the
technical questions presented by the Company’s tariff filing proposal considered in the
above-captioned docket. Therefore, Staff respectfully requests that the Commission
extend the tariff suspension period, established by Order No. 26,088 (December 21,
2017) to run through March 22, 201 8, for an additional 5 months, pursuant to RSA 3 72:6,
1(b), or until August 23, 2018.

Sincerely,

/g;L% ;z
Alexander F. Speidel, Esq.
Staff Attorney/Rearings Examiner

Cc: Service List


